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"If You Want To Be Happy For 
A Lifetime, Be A Gardener." 
Chinese Proverb 

Greetings from Piccadilly Farm: 

Hope that you enjoyed your summer and are ready for Fall gardening!  Our gardens are looking good 
due to the nice rain and great weather we have had most of the summer.  The nursery at Piccadilly 
Farm opens next weekend (September 1 and 2) and will be open Fridays and Saturdays, 10 am to 4 
pm, through Saturday, October 28th.  Please make special note that we will be closed on Saturday, 
Sept. 16th for a private event (a family wedding reception).  

There will be two Conifer Weekends this Fall which will be held on September 29-30 and October 6-
7.  We will have refreshments; conifer tours on  Saturday, Sept. 30 and Saturday, Oct. 7 at 10 am; and 
will be offering special sales prices on conifers for the event.  Come and find out why you should "Fall 
in Love with Conifers" and get inspiration for using them in your garden. 

During the fall, you can stock up on conifers from our new bargain section. And please bring your 
children or grandchildren (age 12 and under) to participate in the "Find the Flock of Flamingos" contest. 

Happy Gardening, 

Bill and Valerie Hinesley 
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